
  

 
 
 
 
 
February 22, 2013 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20544 
 

Re: Request of Telanetix, Inc., AccessLine Communications Corporation 
and HCP-TELA, LLC for Approval of the Transfer of Control of an 
Authorized International and Domestic Carrier 

 FCC File No. ITC-T/C-20130128-00032 and WC Docket No. 13-41 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 In response to an FCC staff request, Telanetix, Inc. (“Telanetix”), AccessLine 
Communications Corporation and HCP-TELA, LLC, (collectively the “Applicants”), 
through their undersigned counsel, provides the following additional information. 
 

1) Martin Hale is the sole owner of Hale Fund Partners, LLC. 
2) Marin Hale is the sole owner of Hale Fund Management LLC. 
3) There is no Hale Capital Partners LLC.  Hale Fund Partners, LLC is the General 

Partner of Hale Capital Partners, LP. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 /s/   
 
Glenn S. Richards 
Counsel for HCP-TELA, LLC, 
AccessLine Communications Corporation, 
and Telanetix, Inc.  

Glenn S. Richards 
202-663-8215 

glenn.richards@pillsburylaw.com 
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